
HAHS BAND BOOSTERS 

AGENDA 

January 5, 2017 

6:30 pm 

Band Room 

 

 

 

 

1. WELCOME 

2. Minutes of Last Meeting  

3. Correspondence  

4. Treasurers Report 

 

  

 

OLD BUSINESS  

 

 

1. Ways and Means/General Fund  

a. fundraisers  

2. Publicity  

3. Concession Stand  

4. Chaperones  

5. Band Store  

6. Committees 

 

  

BAND DIRECTORS REPORT  

 

 

NEW BUSINESS  

 

 

 

Next Meeting: Thursday February 2, 2017 6:30pm Band Room 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Hazleton Area High School 

Marching Cougar Band Boosters 

 

Meeting Minutes: December 1, 2016 President Renee Forte called the meeting to order at 6:35 

pm.  The minutes from November 3rd 2016 meeting were reviewed. A motion to accept was 

made by Chrissy Parise and seconded by Pat Jones.  

 

Correspondence: Special Get Well Prayers and Thoughts go out to the Haraschack family  

 

Treasurers Report:  Treasurer George Mellon presented a  summary PNC Bank to the parents 

and then answered any questions that were presented to him.Treasurer George Mellon also spoke 

about a refund check from Penske that will reflect on next month's statement. Treasurer George 

Mellon also reported that all money was transferred and closed out of BBT Bank. A  motion to 

accept was made by Jack Pallagi and seconded by Rocco Mariano.  

 

Old Business:  

 

Mr Stefanko reported on Linda Habel's behalf that she was waiting on an update on the 501c. 

Linda Habel was unable to attend tonight's meeting. 

 

Ways and Means/General Fund:  President Renee Forte explained the importance of  

fundraisers. Rocco Mariano gave updates on the Sheetz fundraiser.HazlePark Hoagies can be 

picked up at HazlePark until 11am on Dec 21st after that they can be picked up at the High 

School in the afternoon. Buddies Bagels will follow. We are also looking at having a Craft Fair 

May 13th President Renee Forte asked if anyone interested in chairing the craft committee Mr 

Stefanko will be listing it on CHARMS.There will be 1-2 General Fund fundraisers done per 

year. We will be having 2 fundraisers per month. We need to work together as one. 90 % of these 

fundraisers will go toward the student & 10 % to General Fund. Any extra help is always 

welcome to help sort orders.. Fundraising will taken over by Barbara Forte, Rocco and Nannette 

Mariano   

 

Publicity:  Rocco Mariano will provide the MaryWood Honor's Band picture to the Standard 

Speaker  

 

Concession Stand: Richard Forte sent out a special Thank you to all who have been volunteering 

and volunteered throughout the Marching season! A special Thanks goes out to all voluteers who 

came out for the last playoff game. No date has yet been set for final cleaning of concession 

stand. Volunteers are always welcome and very much needed and appreciated  

 

Chaperones: Nothing to report at this time  

 

Band Store:  Winter order will be in for Christmas 

  

Committees:President Renee Forte has sign up sheets for all comittees for anyone that is 

interested in helping with a committee 

Relay for Life: Nothing to report at this time  



Pit Crew Committee: Nothing to report at this time 

Banquet Committee: President Renee Forte spoke about setting a date to meet over the winter 

break. Genetti's and Capriotti's came in with high bids. Banquet is set for February 4th with a 

snow date for February 19th at Sand Springs. Please consider making a Tricky Tray for the 

banquet 

 

Band Director's Report: 

Band Information: Mr. Stefanko spoke about the  PMEA Distric March 31st and April1st. The 

desicion of Boxshow or Written Show and the differences between the two 2 proposals will be 

given to so it can be voted on at the January 5th meeting. Charms to be voted renewal motion to 

accept was 9 opposed were 3. Congratulations to the 15 HAHS Band Students that made it to 

PMEA Districts. The importance of Parental Involvement   

 

Fundraising: Rocco Mariano gave updates on   the upcoming fundraisers. Gertude Hawk 

Christmas Candy estimated pick up date is Friday December 9th then we have The Mattress 

Fundraiser in the HAHS Cafeteria Saturday December 10th 10am-5pm followed by the Sheetz 

Coupon Book 11/16 til 11/29 with many more fundraisers to come. all suggestions are welcome. 

You can present your suggestions to Rocco Mariano  

 

 

New Business: Linda Habel got a motion to get bids from Dennis & Moore Associates for the 

501C. Linda Habel brings motion before the group with the 2 bids motion to accept Catherine 

Chartran second by Nannette Mariano All in Favor. Linda Habel will be proceeding with Dennis 

Moore & Associates 

 

  

 

 

Meeting was adjourned by: Chrissy Parise and seconded by Pat Jones @ 9:00pm.  

 

 

Next Meeting: February 2, 2017 

  6:30p.m. Band Room 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SIGN- IN SHEET 
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